## WELCOME BACK

## DEAR PARENTS,

Welcome to the 2025-2026 school year! I am super excited to be your scholar's first grade teacher.

This year, your student(s) will learn many new things at a fast pace. In order to serve our scholars effectively I ask that you keep an open line of communication. I will post all announcements on class dojo. Please make sure to join our Class Dojo to stay connected with us.

Homework will be given every Monday and due on Thursday. Each scholar will be given 5 dojo points once homework is submitted on time.

I look forward to seeing all those smiling faces on August 25th, 2025. If you have any questions, please feel free to contact me. Attached will be a supplies list that scholars will need for the school year.

Sincerely, Ms. H nlharrison@philasd.org (215)469-1638

## SUPPLY LIST

SCHOOL BAG

- 3- POCKET FOLDERS
- 1- BOX OF CRAYONS

1PACK OF DRY ERASE MARKERS

- 1- CONTAINER OF DISINFECTANT WIPES
- 1 -BOX OF GALLON SIZE STORAGE BAGS
- 1-BOX OF SANDWICHES BAGS
- 1- PAIR OF HEADPHONES
- 1-soft pencil pouch (not the hard plastic cases)
- 2-PACKS OF PENCILS
- 1- pack of index cards
- 1- BOX OF TISSUES
- 2- COMPOSITIONS BOOKS